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12 October 2022 

 

United Nations Global Compact  

 

To whom it may concern 

 

Deterra is pleased to have joined the UN Global Compact in January 2022 and acknowledges our current 

obligation to complete our first Communication on Progress by 10 January 2023. 

We are aware of the enhanced Communication on Progress policy to be adopted from 2023 – specifically: 

(a) transition from a narrative report format to a standardised questionnaire; and 

(b) introduction of a universal submission period (1 March through 30 June each year). 

In anticipation of these changes, we request a 90-day extension to our reporting timeframe to allow us to 

submit our reporting inside of the new universal submission period. 

Please contact me by phone (+61 8 6277 8880) or email (bronwyn.kerr@deterraroyalties.com) for further 

information. 

Your sincerely 

 

Bronwyn Kerr 

General Counsel & Company Secretary 

Deterra Royalties Limited 
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